
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 4:00 PM

Subject: Reminder

 

Attached is our Long Weekend schedule. At the Fair, I am told that there will be golf cart transportation
available, but I am planning on borrowing one also(Just to be safe). We start playing at the races at 
12:45, so I plan on being there at about Noon and if you can do the same that would be great, but don't 
feel like that is a cut off time. Get there when you can. The program on Tuesday starts at 10, so i plan 
on being there about 9 and the earlier we get there the better idea we have on how we are going set 
up(It's all new territory). And don't forget Flag Day at the New Pumpkin Show Park tomorrow(friday), 
we start playing at 5:45. You need your Black Book and a stand for all events. Chairs will be provided. 
Thanks. Looking forward to seeing you!

Dave

 


